
Most of Nevada’s public-school students will start 
the school year learning online, but not all Nevada 

students have access to the equipment they need to 
succeed in a virtual classroom. 

At Connecting Kids Nevada, it’s our ambition to 
connect every Nevada student in need with free, 

reliable internet and devices. Now more than ever, it 
takes a village to teach a child. Together as Nevadans, 
we must quickly mobilize to spread the word about 

Connecting Kids to ensure that all our children are set 
up for success by the first day of school.

In Clark County, we need to hear from all 316,000 
students to ensure everyone has a connection to 

school. Help us help our students by filling out this 
short survey at www.ccsd.net/survey 

or call 888-616-2476.
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